

Let's Practice !

Name : _____

Class : _____

Subject : Bahasa Inggris

Topic : Narrative Text

Telaga Warna

Long time ago, there was a kingdom in West Java. The kingdom was ruled by a king named His Majesty Prabu. Prabu was a kind and wise king. But it was a pity that Prabu and his queen hadn't got any children. The queen often cried. That was why Prabu went to the jungle. There he prayed to God every day, begging for a child.

A few months later, the queen got pregnant. Nine months later, a princess was born. Prabu and Queen loved their beautiful daughter so much. They gave whatever she wanted. It made Princess turn into a very spoiled girl.

One day, the princess celebrated her 17 th birthday party. Many people gathered in the palace. Then, Prabu took out a necklace which was made from gold and jewel. "My beloved daughter, today I give you this necklace. Please, wear this necklace," said Prabu. "I don't want to wear it! It's ugly!" shouted the princess. Then she threw the necklace. The beautiful necklace was broken. The gold and jewels were spread out on the floor. Everybody couldn't say anything. They never thought that their beloved princess would do that cruel thing. In their silence, people heard the queen crying. Every woman felt sad and began crying, too. Then, everybody was crying.

Suddenly, from the underground, a spring emerged. It made a pool of water. Soon, the place became a big lake. The lake finally sank the kingdom. Nowadays, people called the lake " Telaga Warna". It means "Lake of Color". On a bright day, the lake is full of color. These colors come from shadows of forest, plants, flowers, and sky around the lake. But some people said that the colors are from the princess's necklace, which spreads at the bottom of the lake.

1. What is the type of the text above?
 - a. Recount
 - b. Narrative
 - c. Report
 - d. Descriptive
2. What is the purpose of the text?
 - a. To amuse the readers with the story of telaga warna
 - b. To describe telaga warna
 - c. To inform about telaga warna
 - d. To give information about telaga warna
3. Which statement is **TRUE** according to the story?
 - a. Prabu had a kingdom in Centre Java
 - b. Prabu was an evil king
 - c. Princess was a spoiled girl
 - d. Princess was a kind person
4. What we can learn from the story?
 - a. Being honest is not always wise
 - b. It is good to be honest in life
 - c. We must respect our parents
 - d. Being a misser is sometimes important
5. What is the meaning of word "**begging**" in the first paragraph?
 - a. Asking
 - b. Praying
 - c. Requesting
 - d. Answering

Let's Practice !

Topic : Narrative Text

6. Who aren't the characters in the story of Telaga Warna?

- a. King Prabu
- b. Ma'am Susi
- c. Princess
- d. Queen Prabu

7. "I don't want it! It's ugly!" The underlined word means:

- a. not pretty
- b. cheap
- c. attractive
- d. inexpensive

8. Which of the following statements is correct?

- a. King Prabu and his queen had lots of children.
- b. The little princess was a very good child.
- c. Prabu gave his wife a necklace for her birthday.
- d. The people in Prabu's kingdom loved their royal family.

9. The people were shocked. What does it mean?

- a. by Prabu's words to his daughter.
- b. by the princess's bad behaviour.
- c. when the royal family appeared.
- d. because of her kindness

10. The lake is called Talaga Warna, because

- a. the necklace that lies at the bottom.
- b. it is located in Puncak.
- c. that was the name of the princess.
- d. the colours reflected in the water.

**GOOD
LUCK!**